
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Our new resident Donna, 

showing Mary Berry how it’s 

done! 



 

 

 

Sheila enjoyed her day 

learning how to create a 

bag with different fabrics!  

 

 

 

 

Safe to say Martine enjoyed 

her trip to town and a cheeky 

cappuccino before coming back 

home. 

 

 

BIRTHDAY 

CELEBRATIONS!!! 



Caroline celebrated 

her birthday, with a 

lovely surprise from 

her sister who made 

Caroline’s birthday 

cake. Safe to say 

everyone enjoyed it 

very much! 

 

Also Rodney has celebrated his 

birthday with us. Rodney 

spent the day at the transport 

museum and had a lovely 

lunch out.  

 

 

Stephen 

celebrated his 

birthday too! He 

had a lovely day 

with his family at 

kersney Abbey 

having coffee and cake whilst looking over the 

lake at all the wildlife.  



April…. 

All staff and residents want to start off with a big hello 

to all family and friends at St Stephens and we want to 

wish you all a wonderful Easter. 

 

This month has been a great month, we have celebrated 

lots of birthdays (which means lots of cake!) 

Our residents have all had their hair cut by the 

hairdresser and their nails cut by the chiropodist. 

Throughout the month we have Easter arts and crafts, 

Easter egg hunt, party food and last but not least 

chocolate! 

Towards the end of the month we are taking some 

residents to Wingham Wildlife Park which will be a great 

day! We will have pictures to follow next month. 

Some of our residents have been out and about this 

month, some have gone to MAPS where they have played 

football, bingo and had a good boogie! 

Whilst others have had trips to town for a coffee, or a 

walk through the park and even a nice stroll along the 

beach and up the pier. 

It has been a great month for everyone and we look 

forward to our May newsletter to show everyone what 

great stuff we are getting up to here at St Stephens! 

 


